
 

Friday 12th November 2O21

Mr Leach’s Weekly Book Recommendation 
This week, Mr Leach has read ‘Fantastically Great Women Who Changed The World’ 
as part of his weekly reading challenge and what a fantastic read it proved to be! 
Mr Leach was so impressed with the fascinating facts about some of the most 
amazing women who changed the world we live in, that he has asked our Upper 
Key Stage 2 staff to arrange a school trip to the Everyman Playhouse for our 
children to see the pop musical based on the book! How exciting! 

Head over to our Twitter and Flickr feeds for more news and photos! You won’t regret it!
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Our Climate Change Competition has reached its successful climax! With the eyes of the world firmly on 
the key leaders gathering in Glasgow for COP26, our children have made sure their voices are being 
heard and have done it in style! Their passion is evident and their message is clear; there is no 'Planet 
B’. We all agree that we must make changes now and acknowledge the impact we are having on our 
Earth. There were lots of amazing entries and the amount of effort was outstanding. Check out our 
winners with their winning entries, prizes and certificates. They certainly are Climate Change Heroes! 

Election Day Next Thursday - EYFS Closed! 
Unfortunately, on Thursday 18th November 2021, the local elections are taking 
place in Liverpool, and our Early Years setting is being used as a polling station. We 
have, as a result, taken the difficult decision to close our EYFS for the day. The 
school is open to all other pupils. Please see the letter attached for further details: 
EYFS Closure Letter.  We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Enrichment Trip to Delamere Forest 
This week, Mr Doyle and Miss Campbell took a selection of our KS2 pupils to 
Delamere forest to enhance our mental health and well-being. Did you know that 
spending time around trees reduces stress, lowers blood pressure and improves 
mood? Of course, while they were there, they went on the Gruffalo Trail. The 
children were excellent explorers and found lots of clues that led them to a statue 
of the Gruffalo. They want to go back again so they can find the real one.

Reception (97.6%)

Year 4 (96.6%)

Year 2 (95.4%)

Year 6 (95.3%

Year 1 (93.0%)

Year 5 (90.7%)

Nursery (89.9%)

231 
100% attenders  

this week!!

COMING SOON - Children in Need 2021! 
On Friday 19th November, join us for a big fun BBC Children in Need Day! We are 
encouraging the children to come into school dressed up in Pudsey attire, spots or 
pyjamas in return for a £1 donation. You can find more information by clicking the 
following link: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/. 
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